
Teresa Update #11 

 

Hi Family and Friends, 

 To get you up to date, Teresa was discharged from the Rehab Hospital on March 10th, and   

returned to her own home.  Since that time, she has been getting reacquainted with her pets (dog and 

cat), and with her friends!  She will be having home health care for awhile, which will include home 

physical therapy and home occupational therapy.  The people from the home health agency are very 

knowledgeable about stroke care, and are encouraged by what Teresa is already able do.  They feel that 

she will continue to make progress.  Eventually she will “graduate” to having therapy on an out-patient 

basis back at the hospital.  In between the home health visits, Teresa and Barb have their own “therapy 

routines”. 

 We hope you all realize how your prayers and cards have helped in her recovery process.   

                                                      Jerry and Barb 

“Faith is being sure of what we hope for and certain of what we do not see”. 

                                                                Hebrews 11:1 

   

  

 


